
    

April 4, 2014   

To: Toronto & East York Community Council  

Re: Removal of Traffic Prohibition at Pape & Dingwall    

Dear Committee,  

Residents have expressed concern about the prohibition on southbound right turns at the intersection of 
Pape Avenue and Dingwall Avenue.   

Therefore, I request the Committee:  

1) City Council rescind the southbound right turn prohibition at the intersection of Pape Avenue and 
Dingwall Avenue, Monday to Friday, 7:00am to 9:00am     

Sincerely,     

Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth  


